PAUL DUDLEY WHITE, M.D. 264 BEACON STREET BOSTON, MASS.

CONSULTATION BY APPOINTMENT

3 January 1964

Dr. Ancel Keys Parco Grifeo 30 (i) Naples, Italy

Dear Ancel:

Thanks for the copy of your letter to Karvonen. I think it would be fine to get some observers from the red countries during the work of the 5-year follow-up in Finland next fall. If you need any help about inviting the Russians of Poles or Czechs or so on, let me know. One good man to have would be the Hungarian, Dr. Lamm, about whom I have already written to you.

Sometimes I envy you basking in the sun in the Neapolitan countryside, but I wouldn't have missed my few days of zero weather in New Hampshire doing our road work in the snow last week between Christmas and the New Year.

Best wishes for a happy New Year to you and Margaret.

Sincerely yours,

Caul

PDW:fa